
Towanda Junior Football & Cheerleading 

Board Meeting 

February 21
st
, 2022 

 

A regular meeting of the Towanda Jr Football & Cheerleading Board was held on Feb 21st, 2022 at Towanda 

Fire Hall at 6:00pm. 

Members in attendance: Brandon Allis, Amber Edsell, Jess Arthur, Jake Gunther, Jeremy Sluyter, Jessica Yale, 

Scott Mosier, Dave Evans, Ryan Maghamez, Chris Isbell, Ashley Isbell, Tammy Vanderpool & Megan Roberts. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: as of 12/14/2022 

Checking balance: $14,673.31 

Savings balance: $ 

Concessions: $9,079.42 

 

Old business:  

▪ Current bylaws & board member contact sheet passed out to all in attendance. 
• Helmet recon complete- need to drop bags off @ FedX location- northeast title and tag suggested. Schutt 

taken care of, but they cannot do Rydell, Rydell is 4-6 week turnaround. 

• Nothing received from Billie Jo to date, Brandon will reach back out 

• Replacement coats were switched- $225 to Mary Lou. Brandon currently has (3) 2x coats available just 

need Mary Lou to remove names from front. 

• Bill from school not yet received- Jeremy will contact school 

• Sponsor plaques need to be ordered. Hoping to get with Roofs this week to complete.  

New business: 

▪ Heads up & cardiac training links will be added to website for Coaches 
• NTYFL meeting recap- 

o Voted 8 min quarters for A- Towanda was only school to vote NO 

o Voted order to go back to Flag, C, B, A- Sayre was NO 

o Voted to allow composite balls OR leather- bring your own ball on offense 

o Next meeting 2/27 @ 2pm to discuss: 

▪ Games start 8/27 or 9/12 

▪ Referee suggestions 

▪ Lots of open officer positions- nominations and elections 

o Towanda prefers 9/12 start, Alison from Troy & Cassie from Wellsboro for nominations of any 

spots. 

• Sponsorship paperwork should go out shortly- Amber will pass on mailing lists and info to Jake. Same 

letter from last year will be used. 

• Website renewal coming up. Amber will check with Sports Connect for pricing and renewal date. 

• March 25 & 26 Penn State Clinic for coaches for anyone interested. 

• Fundraisers were discussed- Brandon would like to see numbers from last year to decide if keeping 

current fundraisers is beneficial- looking for new options as well. 

• New members welcomed, no questions at this time 

 

 

Next meeting March 27th @ 5pm at Towanda Firehall. 
Motion to Adjourn by Scott Mosier, Ashley Isbell 2

nd

. 


